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 A.J.S. Jennings for 

Bloomsbury 

CAAC

COMMNT2016/5190/P 05/11/2016  20:30:08 We consider this application inappropriate on grounds of excessive height.

If the additional floors are approved, we object to the existing design - the new floors must be better 

integrated - the fenestration should be of the same configuration, design and scale as the existing. In 

terms of materials, there should be no metal cladding panels - these deteriorate rapidly and become 

unsightly. Redesign is needed.
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